
Good Evening, Walt Disney Families,

What a wonderful week it's been! We ended the week with a truly
amazing Veterans Day program, and I want to thank everyone who
helped make it such a special and meaningful event. A heartfelt
thank you to all the veterans who joined us to be honored during
the program—your service and dedication to our country are
deeply appreciated, and it was an honor to have you with us.

As we move further into November, I want to share some
important upcoming events and reminders for the rest of the

month:

November 21st – PTO Meeting at 6:00 PM
Our next PTO meeting will take place on Thursday, November 21st at 6:00 PM.

November 22nd – Dragon of the Month Assembly
We are excited to celebrate our students during the Dragon of the Month Assembly on Friday,
November 22nd at 2:15 PM. Families of recognized students will be invited to attend—stay tuned
for more details!



November 25th & 26th – Half Days & Parent-Teacher Conferences
Students will have half-day sessions on these two days, with the afternoons reserved for Parent-
Teacher Conferences. This is a great opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and collaborate
with their teacher. We encourage all families to attend and partner with us in supporting your
child’s success.

November 27th – 29th – Thanksgiving Break
There will be no school for students during these days. We hope you enjoy the holiday with your
loved ones.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support and partnership. Wishing you a wonderful
weekend!

Your proud principal,
Dr. Ortiz

REMINDERS
Pets on School Property
I want to remind everyone that pets are not permitted on school property. Thank you for your
attention to this matter!

Riding Bikes to School
If your child wishes to ride a bike to school, please read and sign the Pennsbury Bicycle
Permission Form. Please send the completed form to the Walt Disney main office.

Breakfast & Lunch Menus
You can access our breakfast and lunch menu by visiting the following page:

Walt Disney Elementary Breakfast & Lunch Menu
Reminder: every student at Walt Disney receives free breakfast and lunch!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YsM-QQebjT6HxUUqfGpSbXkoh2jD_hWz0rAkWEYYtdI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YsM-QQebjT6HxUUqfGpSbXkoh2jD_hWz0rAkWEYYtdI/edit?usp=sharing
https://pennsbury.nutrislice.com/menu/walt-disney


Due to the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday break, the Walt Disney Pantry will be closed. The last
bi-weekly pantry pick-up will be the week of 11/11/24. The Walt Disney Pantry form will re-open
for requests on Sunday December 1st with pick-ups resuming that week. Thank you for
understanding.

Pantry FAQ's

If I am interested in receiving items on a regular basis do I need to fill out the Google form each
time? Yes, if you are interested in receiving items, you MUST complete the form each time. Forms
must be completed by the Monday after the Walt Disney Dispatch announcement in order to
schedule a pick up that week.

How will I know when my requested items are ready for pick up? Once your request has been
submitted, a committee member will call you to schedule a pick up time. Requests submitted by
Monday each week will be available the same week. If the form is not submitted by Monday, your
items will be available for pick up during the next bi-weekly cycle.

I do not have transportation to the school to pick up requested items, may I still request items from
the pantry? Yes, please complete the form and contact a member of the committee to discuss



your need.

The Harlem Wizards Visit Pennsbury!

J.J. from the world-famous Harlem Wizards stopped by our elementary schools on November 12
&13 to get everyone hyped for the December 6th game against Pennsbury teachers and staff!
Check out the video from his visit.

Tickets are on sale and going fast! Grab yours today! All proceeds benefit the Pennsbury Education
Foundation.
Details:
Friday, December 6, at Pennsbury High School East
Game time is 7:00 p.m., doors open at 6:00 p.m.
Tickets - https://pretix.eu/harlem.../fairlesshillspa12-06-24-07-00pm/

Thanks to our generous presenting sponsor NorthPoint Development, and our supporting
sponsors, Michael's Jewelers, Jefferson Health, McCaffrey's Food Markets, CM3 Building
Solutions, Inc., and Wegmans!

The Middletown Township Police Department Shop-With-A-Cop program application is now open
and families can complete it here. Please be mindful that the Middletown Township Police
Department wants as much detail as possible to determine eligibility. The application must be
completed and submitted by Friday, November 15th but it would be helpful if it is completed

https://www.facebook.com/TheHarlemWizards?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://youtu.be/pqZL_LVxyTE
https://youtu.be/pqZL_LVxyTE
https://pretix.eu/harlemwizards/fairlesshillspa12-06-24-07-00pm/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3dZcYeB4L4BSuayD18oKJj2sMnA1PRhJscUkOc7tT6efZ3LuquQNuMB94_aem_1t0TsayutOJS1Nf9Y9AM0w
https://pretix.eu/harlemwizards/fairlesshillspa12-06-24-07-00pm/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3dZcYeB4L4BSuayD18oKJj2sMnA1PRhJscUkOc7tT6efZ3LuquQNuMB94_aem_1t0TsayutOJS1Nf9Y9AM0w
https://pretix.eu/harlemwizards/fairlesshillspa12-06-24-07-00pm/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3dZcYeB4L4BSuayD18oKJj2sMnA1PRhJscUkOc7tT6efZ3LuquQNuMB94_aem_1t0TsayutOJS1Nf9Y9AM0w
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPointDev?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/michaelsjewelerspa?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/jeffersonhealth?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/OfficialMcCaffreysSuperMarkets?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/cm3inc?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/cm3inc?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/Wegmans?__cft__[0]=AZW7gA4YPvNMZftaEpV6QQ8LSvG65Q90Bwc5jGWIPpnsFuHb6YJLOKZYgkzVZDh7sWbq1GpBT-3tIRT0C9qdoP6stgaG-MX4fCk39OJukJrrAsYlys4NYQJv9QDkBdF_7Lp6EX7O6YUAs_1F3g_vjPQ0RUzYcBgCpyxtwDUM8XJbB73-H9cOxR2qfCPpLP6OwTA&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.mtpd.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6knLvR6dHcx5IDYmUMPwxf1cwk6V0__5F9kI5owJ9pfjzpw/viewform


sooner. If you have questions about the application or process, please contact the Middletown
Township Police Department at 215-750-3845. If you need direct support with completing the
application, please contact our School Social Worker, Ms. Tahira N. Jackson on her district cell
phone at (267) 461-2522 or by email at tjackson@pennsburysd.org.

About the Shop With A Cop Program
The Middletown Shop With A Cop program, now in its sixth year, is a collaborative effort involving
six police departments across Lower Bucks County. This program provides children from various
school districts, including many in our own community, the opportunity to shop with local police
officers during the holiday season. The Middletown Township Police Department manages the
application process, determining eligibility and ensuring students from across the region can
participate. We are proud to continue working with the Middletown officers to help brighten the
holidays for our students.

A copy of the Pennsbury School District calendar can be found here: Pennsbury School District
Calendar 2024-2025. We will operate on a 5-day cycle and September 3, 2024 will be day 1 on the
cycle. Please note that if school is closed due to inclement weather or an emergency, we will
continue the rotation schedule the next day that school is in session. We will not skip rotation
days due to unscheduled school closings. A copy of the rotation calendar can also be found here:
Rotation Calendar 2024-2025.

Each day the doors to the school will open at 8:40 AM. Students should plan to arrive at school at
exactly 8:40 am. All students must be in their homeroom by 9:00 AM or they will be marked tardy
and given an excuse card. Dismissal begins at 3:25 PM for kindergarten. All other students will be
dismissed immediately following kindergarten.

Parents and guardians, for all students K-5, you can help your child(ren) greatly by discussing the
following topics with him/her:

1. Go directly home from school each day.
2. Respect school and community property at all times.
3. Proper behavior in school and in our community is expected at all times. Disney students are

always respectful, responsible and safe!
4. Proper behavior at the bus stop and on the bus is expected. Students that do not demonstrate

expected behavior will have their bus riding privileges revoked.

mailto:tjackson@pennsburysd.org
https://www.pennsburysd.org/cms/lib/PA50010894/Centricity/Domain/4/2024-2025%20Calendar%20Final%20Version.pdf
https://www.pennsburysd.org/cms/lib/PA50010894/Centricity/Domain/4/2024-2025%20Calendar%20Final%20Version.pdf
https://www.pennsburysd.org/Page/1128


The school board has passed an updated Elementary Student Code of Conduct. This includes
information about our school-wide Positive Behavior Interventions and Support System. It also
includes attendance regulations and important information regarding support systems for families
and students. We are committed at Pennsbury to help our kids be their best selves. You may
reference the student code of conduct here: PSD Elementary Student Code of Conduct.

Click the following link, Pennsbury School Bus Code of Conduct, to read with your child(ren) so
that everyone is aware of what is expected on the bus. We request you fill out the Bus Code of
Conduct to show you have read and understand the information.

Breakfast & lunch will be served starting September 3, 2024. The food service provider is The
Nutrition Group. At Walt Disney, there is no cost for breakfast or lunch. Breakfast and lunch menus
will be published on the district website in the weeks to come. STUDENTS THAT WILL BE EATING
BREAKFAST SHOULD ARRIVE AT SCHOOL by 8:40 A.M.

Although all Walt Disney students receive free breakfast and lunch, it is still important to complete
the lunch application form as this information is used to determine eligibility of other benefits your
child(ren) and/or household may be able to receive. Please visit School Cafe and create an
account to complete the Free & Reduced Price School Meals and Special Milk Program application
form. If you have an existing account, please log in. Follow the instructions to fill out a free and
reduced meal application. This application needs to be completed each school year. For more
information on our Food Services Department (The Nutrition Group) or Free and Reduced Lunch
Program please visit the district webpage here: PSD Food Services.

Your child will receive a small packet of information and paperwork on the first day of school.
Throughout the school year, our weekly newsletter (Walt Disney Dispatch) and other routine flyers
and information will be sent home via email. Please be sure to add your email address to your
child’s emergency card and confirm that your contact information is correct in PowerSchool.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nFdQeA3JlTYvjAGtNvXahpnwktyhbxX70PT3UQl0b-M/edit
https://pa50010894.schoolwires.net/Page/310
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL7wGTZEVOTRjSNOVo6MUKTZqyvh-_myEJAX3h6swI4plW1Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL7wGTZEVOTRjSNOVo6MUKTZqyvh-_myEJAX3h6swI4plW1Q/viewform
https://www.schoolcafe.com/PennsburySD
https://www.pennsburysd.org/Domain/457


As part of the Pennsbury School District Wellness Policy, shared classroom snacks are not
permitted in district schools. Suggested nonfood ideas for parents/guardians and staff include
stickers, pencils, spirit sticks and reward activities. Please contact your child’s teacher in advance
to make arrangements. You can read more about Board Policy 246 - School Wellness by visiting
Pennsbury’s School Board Policies page.

Items such as stuffed animals, balloons and other party favors are not permitted to be brought into
school. Birthday invitations will only be distributed if there is an invitation for each child in the
classroom.

All individuals interested in volunteering in the Pennsbury School District are required to have
clearances on file in the office. This includes individuals that are interested in working at school
events such as parties, field trips, classroom events, PTO events, etc. While events such as field
trips do not occur until the middle to end of the school year, we encourage all parents/guardians to
apply for their clearances immediately. Individuals that do not have clearances on file in the office
can not be chosen as chaperones or volunteer at any other school function. Once you have
obtained all required clearances, you must upload them into our volunteer tracker App Garden. If
you have previously submitted clearances to the school and were an approved volunteer, you are
still required to complete the Volunteer Affirmation Form. Individuals are not considered an
approved volunteer until that form is submitted each year. Parents/guardians are highly encouraged
to check their clearance expiration dates. We have several individuals that currently have expired
clearances on file. For more information about required clearances click Volunteer Clearances.

At times, we may take photos of your child(ren) involved in school activities. These photos may
appear on our school/district website, social media platforms, yearbook or the local newspaper. If
you DO NOT wish for your child to be photographed, please complete the Google form by clicking
here: Media Release Form.

Be sure to visit our social media platforms to stay informed and engaged with Walt Disney:

Facebook page: Walt Disney Elementary School Facebook Page.
Instagram page: Walt Disney Elementary School Instagram Page - psd_wdes
YouTube page: Walt Disney TV - Pennsbury School District

https://www.pennsburysd.org/Page/430
https://appgarden5.app-garden.com/VolTrackPA98202.nsf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft7bRVTw_d2ZJE4Bn4oF_aMXIe32UW5h2Rq8a7hdpnhPqccQ/viewform
https://pa50010894.schoolwires.net/Page/536
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpv_xaXo5VfdgGnCukzT-Eunx3Mj_nF39eCikbOvOc1mLZRA/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/people/Walt-Disney-Elementary-School/100095422873353/
https://instagram.com/psd_wdes?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://youtube.com/@waltdisneytv_psd?feature=shared


PSD App
Download the FREE, Pennsbury School District App today and
receive important alerts, news, and information. Customize your
app experience and follow specific schools, calendars, lunch
menus, and more! Available for free in the App Store and Google Play.

Apple (iOS) - Click Here to Download
Android (Google Play) - Click Here to Download

Text Message Opt-In
August 26 is the District’s official “Opt-In” day to receive text messages, but you can opt-in at any
time by texting “Yes” to 67587 from the mobile device you have on file with the District. To receive
text messages from PSD, opting in is required!

11/11 - No School - Veterans Day Observance
11/13 - Picture Retake Day
11/15 - WD Veterans Day Program
11/25 - Early Dismissal AM - Parent/Teacher Conferences PM
11/26 - Early Dismissal AM - Parent/Teacher Conferences PM
11/27 - No School - AM Conference Makeups
11/28 & 11/29 - Thanksgiving Break
12/23-1/1 - Winter Break

Contact Information

https://apple.co/42OQQdt
https://bit.ly/3pD10zs
https://pa50010894.schoolwires.net/cms/lib/PA50010894/Centricity/Domain/125/District%20Communications%20Update%2072924.pdf


Walt Disney Elementary School
200 Lakeside Drive North
Levittown, PA 19054
215-949-6868

Principal: Dr. Ernesto Ortiz, Jr. - Ext. 20801 - eortiz@pennsburysd.org
Principal's Secretary: Ms. Heather Errhalt - Ext. 20000 - herrhalt@pennsburysd.org
Secretary: Ms. MaryAnne Bing - Ext. 20000 - mbing@pennsburysd.org
School Counselor: Ms. Deidra O'Brien - dobrien@pennsburysd.org
School Nurse: Ms. Kimberly McGinniss - kmcginniss@pennsburysd.org
Walt Disney Attendance Email: wdattendance@pennsburysd.org

Dr. Ernesto Ortiz, Jr.
Dr. Ortiz is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

mailto:EOrtiz@pennsburysd.org
mailto:herrhalt@pennsburysd.org
mailto:mbing@pennsburysd.org
mailto:dobrien@pennsburysd.org
mailto:kmcginniss@pennsburysd.org
mailto:wdattendance@pennsburysd.org

